Wendy Strangeway
I N
From: Julie Dixon
Sent: 12 January 2016 12:46
To: Planning
Subject: nym/2015/0781/1l

Dear Mrs Saunders,

Unfortunately, we have no-one available to make an oral presentation to the planning committee in
regards to the aerodrome application (NYM/2015/0781FL) on Thursday. [ would be grateful if you would
impress on the committee our continued strong objections, as stated in our written representations. The
application conflicts with the core policies of the National Park, as expressed so well by Mrs Joan Roberts
at the last meeting. Thank you all for your careful attention to this matter.

Regards, Julie Dixon
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